Attachment D

911 Belmon Ave - Le er from Fernwood Land Use Committee

Fernwood Land Use Committee <fernwoodlanduse@gmail.com>
Tue 8/27/2024 2:33 PM

This letter is from the Fernwood Land Use Committee.

The Fernwood LUC exempts this proposal from the CALUC Review Process.

Erik Minty and Jan Firstbrook
Co-chairs, Fernwood LUC





